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The prevalent and unpredictable development of the Covid-19 pandemic might have 
hampered and affected the prize nomination and adjudication of the LUI Che Woo Prize, 
leading to less than ideal recommended nominees. The Prize Council therefore recommended 
that the prize adjudication process be discontinued for this year. 

The global pandemic has also brought negative impact on the preparation and organisation of 
prize-related activities. After thorough consideration, the Board of Governors decided that the 
selection process of the LUI Che Woo Prize and its related activities should be deferred until 
the situation improves and allows. 

 
 


